Photo Consent/Opt Out Form

From time to time, we may photograph or film activities in and around our church and parish grounds. Possible uses of photos include Parish and Eparchy:

- website and social media accounts
- promotional material for events
- newsletters and other communications to the community and public.

If you do not wish for photographs of your child/children or yourself to be taken and published through our various channels, please fill out the opt out form and submit to the Parish office.

(If you are the parent/guardian of more than one members, you must fill out a separate form for each person)

Your Name (Parent or Legal Guardian of Member)	
First	Last
Your Email Address	
Phone Number	
Name of Child (if under 18)	
First	Last
Signature	

Verification

In submitting this form, I acknowledge that I am this person's legal guardian, and I have the authority to make this request.

I acknowledge that I must fill out a separate form for each person who is under my care and guardianship